Williamson Central Appraisal District
Board of Directors Special Called Meeting
Minutes of September 27, 2017

Harry Gibbs, Chairman, called the special called meeting of the Williamson Central Appraisal
District Board of Directors to order Wednesday, September 27, 2017 at 9:01 a.m. Board members
present. Harry Gibbs, Deborah Hunt, Cecilia Crowley, Rufus Honeycutt, Charles Chadwell and
Larry Gaddes. Quorum declared.

Receipt of Public Comments

David Hubbell, a member of the Appraisal Review Board (ARB), was present and
introduced himself to the Board members. Hubbell expressed his interest in serving as the
Secretary of the ARB.

Chief Appraiser Compensation Process
Executive session began at 9:04 a.m. and ended at 10:24 a.m.
Consideration and possible action on items discussed in Executive Session

Chief Appraiser Compensation Process

Crowley made a motion to approve the Chief Appraiser compensation process as
follows:
¢ In August of each year, a Chief Appraiser salary survey will be
conducted and the comparison information from other appraisal
districts to be provided.
* In September of each year, the Board of Directors will meet to review
the data collected.
¢ In October of each year, the performance review booklet to be
reviewed by the Board of Directors.
e In November of each year, the Chief Appraiser’s salary to be
determined.

Chadwell seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m.

Respectfully,
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Harry Gityés, Chaigman Cecilia M. Crowley, Secretary




